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As a resident of the area, I am strongly against the proposed development of the intersection of Dufferin
and Centre st. The mid-rise condos that are planned to be built, and the full-lit traffic lights added on
Dufferin just north of Centre would make the already overcrowded area completely clogged. The traffic is
already very heavy on both streets, especially on Dufferin, so the addition of so many new cars and

people would make it absolutely impossible to move around.

Family homes and townhouses is what the area of Dufferin and Centre has always been, and it should
stay this way. The development of Centre Corridor is already affecting our day-to-day lives, so the
removal of plazas with the small businesses and stores we love and are going to, and bringing instead so

many more people and cars would affect everyone’s quality of life.

Regards,
Konstantin Papernov

79 Katerina ave



